
ROOM 4 
LEARNING 
LOWDOWN

 1st Novemeber 2024



THIS WEEK’S 
LEARNING NEWS

This week, we have continued 
learning ball skills in PE.
In Numeracy, we are looking at 
number order in larger numbers and 
continuing stubraction.
We have enjoyed halloween activities 
and using Room on a Broom for our 
drama.

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
Ask us about the book we read with 
Mrs Alexander and especially the 
author and what we have done. 

Ask us about our halloween art, 
drama and maths.

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - 

RESPECT

.Some of us found the Halloween art difficult. 
Some of us found number order hard and we 
will do more practice.



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Our target for the next week at school is to practise our 
spelling words, common words.  We also will work on 
number order in larger numbers.

Homework will be handed out on Monday and 
collected on Friday.



IMPORTANT DATES
Monday 14—Friday 18 October—October holiday week 
Wednesday 30th October - Halloween Disco - 
Thursday 7 November—Parents’ Evening 
Monday 11 November—School closed—Inservice day for staff 
Saturday 30 November—School Xmas Fair 
Thursday 12 and Friday 13 December— Infant Nativity and P4-7 
Xmas Shows 
Friday 20 December—close at 2.30 for xmas holidays, returning on 
Monday 6 January.




